
A meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Wednesday February 17, 2016, at 7:15p.m., in the Francis O’Brien Meeting Room, 26 Bryant Street, Dedham, Massachusetts.   Present were:
James A. MacDonald
Dr. Dennis J. Teehan, Jr.
Brendan G. Keogh

Mr. MacDonald called the meeting to order at 7:20 p.m.

Mr. MacDonald explained that the Board entered into Executive Session at the end of the February 11, 2016 meeting and had a lengthy discussion and is now going to make public the Board’s vote.

Mr. Keogh made a motion to direct Town Manager, Jim Kern, to engage Special Counsel, BCK Law, P.C., and in collaboration with Town Counsel Kopelman & Paige, P.C., prepare an appeal of FERC’s ruling; seconded by Dr. Teehan.  On the Vote: Mr. Keogh, yes; Dr. Teehan, yes; r. MacDonald, yes.

Mr. MacDonald stated that this was a unanimous decision by the Board. Mr. MacDonald added that the Board has been assured by both Town and Special Counsel that the timeframe to file is not an issue.  There is a lot of work they are doing and the next thing to look for is when the appeal gets filed and then becomes public.  Mr. MacDonald continued, saying that Town Counsel and Special Counsel are working in collaboration.  

Ms. Baker stated that she has the press release and it will go out.

Dr. Teehan stated that this was an easy decision for him.  He has opposed the pipeline from the beginning and will continue to oppose it.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. Keogh made a motion to adjourn the meeting; seconded by Dr. Teehan.  On the Vote: Mr. Keogh, yes; Dr. Teehan, yes; MacDonald, yes.
This is to certify that the above is a true and accurate record of the Minutes of the Board of Selectmen’s Meeting held on February 17, 2016, which minutes were approved on March 28, 2016.

_________________________________________
Michael Butler – Chairman   
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